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Since 1997, the National 
Education Association has 
chosen March 2, the birth-
day of Dr. Seuss, as a day 
to celebrate reading in the 
United States with Read 
Across America Day. 

This year in Maine, the 
Unique Maine Farms’ proj-
ect has collaborated with 
the Maine State Library to 
see that every town, city, 
and college library in Maine 
receive a complimentary 
copy of “Unique Maine 
Farms,” a 296-page book 

that profiles 178 farms 
found throughout the state. 
Through the generosity of 
several foundations, orga-
nizations, businesses and 
individuals, funding was 
raised for the donation of 


